
NEW Health is hosting a 
Medicare Open Enrollment event on 

Thursday, December 1st 
9:00am-2:00pm 

at 161 E. 3rd Avenue in Colville

This free event is open to the public. 
• Come meet with health insurance benefit advisors for free, 

unbiased, and confidential assistance with Medicare.
• Volunteers and plan representatives will be present to answer your 

questions and help you explore plan options.
• Free Mr. Sub sandwiches for the first 50 attendees, provided by 

NEW Health!

Stop by any time between 9:00am-2:00pm on December 1st!

Representatives from the following organizations will be present:




